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July14, 2020 

Dear District 150 Parents,  

South Holland School District is currently putting together a comprehensive Roadmap to 
Reopening Guide for the 2020-21 school year, which will be based on guidance from the Illinois 
State Board of Education and the Illinois Department of Public Health. In addition, the district 
is reviewing feedback from a survey administered to all parents in June, and district leaders are 
meeting with staff, parents and community representatives to receive feedback. South Holland 
School District will present its Roadmap to Reopening to the Board of Education on/or before 
July 21st and send it out to parents on/or before July 27th. 

We understand some families may not feel comfortable sending their children to school this 
fall. All will have the opportunity to indicate if they would like to opt out of in person learning 
and choose to remain home for all Distance Learning. Any family that chooses to enroll in 
the all Distance Learning option will do so for the first semester. Families will be allowed 
to change to in-person learning at the end of the first semester. Families will have until 
Friday, July 17th to complete the short survey below to indicate whether they will be sending 
their child to in-person learning or plan to opt out of in person learning for the all Distant 
Learning for the first semester. 

It is important that parents complete this survey for each of their children to help with the 
planning and scheduling of instructional activities.   If you do not complete the survey it will be 
assumed that your child will be assigned to the hybrid model (a combination of in-person and 
distant learning) We thank you for your time and feedback. 

Complete survey by July 17th using link below and have a wonderful day. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SouthHollandSchoolDistrict150_Parents_Commitment_Su
rvey_for_Student_Return 

Tiffany Webb, 
Assistant Superintendent 


